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I respectfully ask that the committee oppose this bill. It is clearly a violation of the 
Constitution. A firearm and or accessory are tools and cannot be abnormally 
dangerous. By this logic if a  hammer or a automobile is used to harm someone, you 
should be able to sue the hardware store or car dealership.


